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NOTICE TO PATIENTS  
Fair Billing Policies 

 

In keeping with our mission and our responsibility to the community we serve, Fresno 
Surgical Hospital (FSH) offers financial assistance programs.  If you are concerned about 
your ability to pay your cost share, or if you do not have health insurance, FSH may be 
able to assist to those who qualify. 

Eligibility 
If your household family income is less than or equal to 400% of the Federal Poverty 
Level (FPL), you may be eligible for financial support. To determine if you qualify for 
Charity Care or Discount payments, please contact a Billing representative at (559)447-
7600 or you can ask a Front Desk representative. Applications are available upon 
request.  

If you have additional questions regarding billing and payments, know there are 
organization available to help you better understand.  The Health Consumer Alliance 
website: https://healthconsumer.org/ provides you with resources that can help. 

  

Estimate of Charges 
In accordance with Federal Law, FSH provides a list of charges for our medical 
procedures and services located at https://fresnosurgicalhospital.com/patients-visitors/. 
For a printed copy, please ask a Front Desk representative. 

 

Policy 
If you would like a copy of FSH’s financial policy, please refer to our website at: 
https://fresnosurgicalhospital.com/ or ask a Front Desk representative for a copy. 
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